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A Note on Using High-performance Embedded Workshop

Please take note of the following problem in using High-performance Embedded Workshop:

With editing files in the Editor window

1. Product and Versions Concerned
   High-performance Embedded Workshop V.4.01.00 through V.4.02.00

2. Description
   When you are editing files in the Editor window, High-performance 
   Embedded Workshop will go out of control if you type a 2-byte character 
   set whose second byte is 0x7D followed by a newline character.

3. Workaround
   Disable the automatic indenting function in the Editor window using 
   the following procedure:
   (1) Open the Setup menu and select the Options command. The Options 
       dialog box will appear.
   (2) In this dialog box, click the Editor tab.
   (3) Uncheck the Enable auto indentation checkbox in the Spacing group.
   (4) Click the OK button.

4. Schedule of Fixing the Problem
   We are sorry that we are going to fix this problem not in the next 
   release of the product (V.4.03) but in a later one.
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